Nicole A. Wojcik
510 Prairie Crossing Drive
Mahomet, IL 61853
(773) 425-0958
nicole.wojcik@ymail.com

July 24,2017

Dr. Crystal Johnson
Superintendent
Rossville-Alvin CUSD 7
350 N Chicago Street
Rossville, IL 60963
Dear Dr. Johnson:

Please accept this letter as my resignation from the Rossville-Alvin Community Unit
School District effective Thursday, July 27, 2017.

I 'am grateful for the opportunity to work with the wonderful staff and students of this
community. Thank you for all of your support and leadership the past two years.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you might have with the transition this
upcoming school year.

Sincerely,
Nicote N Wojoik

Nicole A. Wojcik



